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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Theatre Visit – Year 4 

 

Year 4 are fortunate enough to be visiting the Grand Theatre on the afternoon of Wednesday 9th November to see 

the panto: Peter Pan! This will be a fantastic opportunity for us to use ‘panto’ as a visual stimulus to enhance the 

children’s writing skills in class. There is no charge for the children. For this visit, the children will need to arrive at 

school at the normal time, wearing their school uniform, with an appropriate outdoor coat. However, we are expected 

to arrive back at school at 4:45pm, which is later than the end of the normal school day. Please can children be 

collected at 4:45pm from the playground. If your child is normally in a club on a Wednesday, they will be obviously 

not be in that club and will need to be collected from the playground at 4:45pm. We will keep you updated via text 

messages.  

 

For this day, the children who normally have a school dinner, will have the sandwich option choices, and will eat their 

lunch prior to the visit. As we arrive back at school, we will take the children into the building to collect their 

belongings and then dismiss them on the playground as normal.  

 

We will be travelling to the Grand Theatre by tram, please can we ask that you are patient during collection time as 

the timings of the tram can sometimes be a little unpredictable and we have 60 children to get there and back.  

 

The children will not need to bring any money! 

If you have any questions, you are more than welcome to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Many thanks. 

       

Yours sincerely, 

 

D Mould  

Assistant Headteacher/SENDCo 

Loxdale Primary School 


